

16 February 2017

Dear Parents / Carers,

## Year 8 Options Evening Presentation – Wednesday 1st March 2017, 6.30pm – 7.30 pm

At Finham Park 2, students in Year 9 begin their Key Stage 4 courses. This means that your son/daughter will be making important decisions this term about which courses to study.

After half term your child will receive a copy of the 'Guide to Key Stage 4 Courses' which will be full of useful information about the courses and methods of assessment for all of the courses that can be opted for. Please read the guide carefully and discuss it with your child.

On Wednesday 1<sup>st</sup> March 2017 there will be a presentation for parents about the year 9 options process based in The Refectory between 6.30pm and 7.30pm. The presentation will give an overview of the options process and courses available to your child. I would encourage all parents/carers to attend this event as it will provide you with essential information about the options process and the important decisions your child will be making.

Please note that we have very limited parking facilities for visitors on site and so would ask that you park considerately nearby, bearing in mind the need to cause as little inconvenience to our neighbours as possible. Alternatively, please walk, take public transport or car share if possible.

We very much look forward to meeting you again and continuing our three-way partnership so that each and every one of our students can reach their potential.

Yours sincerely,

Russell Plester Headteacher

